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June 15, 2023

Dear Board of School Trustees,

We are requesting approval of our updated Return to Instruction Plan. This plan is that we are
returning to all traditional school operations due to the greatly reduced possible local impact of
COVID. Our previous Return to Instruction Plan is available on the website for reference, and

we will be adding this new update. This approval is required once every six months during the
ESSER Il grant funding period. The ESSER Il grant expires in September 2024.

Thank you,
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Carrie Manowitz



